
EMPLOYMENT PANEL 

To receive the recommendations of the Employment Panel.  At its meeting on 13 September 
2012 the Panel resolved to recommend to Council: 

THAT: 
 

(a) the proposed remuneration for the post of Chief Executive be within a range of 
£140,000 to £145,000; and 

 (b) the Deputy Chief Executive fulfil the functions of the Chief Executive under the 
Constitution on an acting basis pending an appointment to the post of Chief 
Executive. 


